
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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February 2023

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
30TH JANUARY – 5TH FEBRUARY – NATIONAL STORYTELLING WEEK
We will be asking parents to come in and share stories with their child’s class – please speak 

with a member of staff to book in. 

SATURDAY 11TH FEBRUARY – PLAY AND STAY
10 till 12 – everyone is welcome, will be a fun opportunity for you to spend some

time with the staff in your child’s room, joining in with some daily activities
please speak with a member of staff to book in. 

MONDAY 20TH - FRIDAY 24TH FEBRUARY – HALF TERM 
21ST FEBRUARY – PANCAKE DAY

The children will be making and tasting their own pancakes 

27TH FEBRUARY – 3RD MARCH – FAIRTRADE WEEK
We will be looking at how and where our food grows, how it gets to the shops which we buy 

them from.

10TH MARCH – NURSERY CLOSED FOR COMPANY TRAINING DAY

In the Lambs room the children have enjoyed focusing on a 
different animal each week, from the book ‘Oh Dear’. They 
explored the different textures and sounds linked to each 
animal. We then linked the book to our forest school day where 
we sang nursery rhymes around the campfire and enjoyed 
exploring different bugs in the environment on a bug hunt.

In the Ducks room the children have enjoyed the story book 
‘Going on a Bear Hunt’ this month. They have been focussing on 
the different sounds from each page in the book and going on 
bear hunt around the nursery exploring different textures. The 
children enjoyed making their own binoculars in the creative 
area and going on their very own bear hunt whilst playing in the 
garden. 

The Farmers children have been learning all about the life cycle 
of a caterpillar which they have linked to the book ‘The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar’. They enjoyed learning the Makaton sign for 
caterpillar and also exploring new fruits and healthy snacks that 
they brought from home to share with their friends. 

The Explorers have enjoyed learning all about nocturnal animals 
and hibernation this month. After spotting a squirrel’s nest in the 
garden the children used the binoculars to watch them. They 
enjoyed learning about the different habitats of animals and 
learning the Makaton signs for them. On Forest school day the 
children enjoyed some team building activities such as den 
building and afterwards enjoyed discussing how animals build 
their homes like we built our dens to hibernate in.


